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DEPUTY VICE-CHANCELLOR (ACADEMIC)
PRrOFESSOR MARGARET GARDNER

THE UNIVERSITY OF QUEENSLAND

Brisbane Qld 4072 Australia
Telephone (07) 3365 7277
International +61 7 3365 7277
Facsimile (07) 3365 7278
Email m.gardner@uq.edu.au

25 March 2003

Ms Sylvia Blays;e
12 Rinora St
Corinda QId 4075

Dear Ms Blayse
I have looked into the background of your letter of 14 March 2003.

Were Dr Boughen still employed by this University in a position of trust with
responsibilities including tutoring individual students, you may be sure the University
would investigate your allegations to determine how best to safeguard its students. In
fact, his teaching responsibilities here came to an end in 1995, before you first raised
your concerns.

I have carefully considered the additional evidence to which you have drawn attention.
The University is not in a position to investigate allegations involving people who are
neither employed nor enrolled in the University. You will be disappointed to hear that I
do not believe the more recent material alters the University’s position as stated in
Mr Byrom’s letter of 16 December 1996 to your solicitors. '

Yours sincerely

e

Professor Margaret Gardner
Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic)
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